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Dear Parents,

PROTECTIVE BEHAVIOURS

As part of our Personal, Social, Health and Economic education (PSHE) curriculum, we teach Protective Behaviours.  We do this by implementing the Taking Care scheme of work across the school each year.  ‘Taking Care’ is designed to help children learn how to keep themselves safer. 

This scheme was introduced across the school last year following whole staff Taking Care training, delivered by Ann Seal who works for Warwickshire County Council’s Education Safeguarding Team. Feedback from parents following last year’s lessons was very positive.

If your child started at the school this year, they will be bringing home a booklet called ‘We all have the Right to feel Safe’ which gives a comprehensive overview of the areas covered in this scheme.  They will also bring home a copy of Let’s Talk magazine which contains lots of helpful information and tips on how to support your children, and on some of the thinking behind the scheme.  Please take time to read both booklets.  

If you wish to seek further information or have any questions, your child’s class teacher may be able to help with some of these or alternatively, you can contact Ann Seal at annseal@warwickshire,gov.uk .

Kind regards,




Jane O’Sullivan

A member of the Warriner Multi Academy Trust, a charitable limited company registered in England and Wales, company number 9696059.
Registered office address: The Warriner School, Bloxham, Oxon, OX15 4LJ.
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